
To:     Kaoru Uno,  Funai Electric Co., Ltd.
uno@funai.co.jp

From:  Bette Taube
btaube@fcc.gov  
FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID ADTCCB

Applicant: Funai Electric Co Ltd
731 Confirmation Number: EA96992
Date of Original E-Mail: 3/24/2000

Subject:    Fee Payment - EA96973 and EA96992  

ONE payment ($1,305.00) and ONE Fee Form 159 were submitted for TWO 
applications.  This method of payment is inappropriate.  Each submittal 
should have its own Fee Form 159, and its own payment.  For future 
submittals, please send ONE payment per ONE application.
         

Do not hit the reply button on this email.  For questions about this email, 
the sender listed above "FCC Equipment Authorization Branch" should be 
contacted.                                               


